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   RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - On Tuesday it will be official. The canvass of North Carolina's
midterm vote will take place to formalize the results and officially end the midterm season.
   
   The state Board of Elections will hold the public meeting by teleconference at 11 a.m. The
public can join the teleconference by using this link:
   
   https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8553891863914244610
   
   The meeting's agend:
   
   Call to Order by Chairman Josh Howard
   
   Canvass by the State Board of Election
   
   Executive Director's Report
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